
 
PUBLIC NOTICE: NOTICE 

OF PROPOSED 
REFERENDUM 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the election to be held on 
Tuesday, November 5th, 2024, the following proposition will be 
submitted to the voters of The Village of River Forest: 
 

Shall the terms of office of the Village President of the Village 
of River Forest, Cook County, Illinois, be limited so that, 
effective upon the passage of this question as certified by the 
election authority, no person may serve as the Village 
President for more than a total of eight (8) years? 
 

The polls at the election will be open at 6:00 o'clock A.M. and will 
continue to be open until 7:00 o'clock P.M. of that day. 

 
 

 
Dated: Wednesday, July 17th, 2024 
Luke Masella – Deputy Clerk/Management Analyst 


